Cherokee Nation
2024-138 ICDBG
Public Notice

PUBLIC NOTICE - Community Development Block Grant Program for Indian Tribes
(ICDBG) Citizen Participation and Comment Process

The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has published a Notice of Funding
Opportunity for the Community Development Block Grant Program for Indian Tribes (ICDBG).
The purpose of the program is the development of viable Indian and Alaska Native communities.
Cherokee Nation, in partnership with the Housing Authority of Cherokee Nation, proposes to
utilize funding from the ICDBG grant program to undertake a New Housing Construction project
to develop 10 new units: Six (6) rental units, and four (4) owner occupied units to be built in
Tulsa County. To comment, or for further accommodations for persons with disabilities, please
contact Todd Enlow, Executive Director of HACN, at 918-456-5482 or grants@hacn.org on or
before Sunday, July 14, 2024 at 5:00PM CST. Any public comments will be accepted over the
telephone, in person at the HACN office (1500 Hensley Drive, Tahlequah, OK), or by email.
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